
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

Question At the meeting of 14 May 2020, the Policy & Sustainability 
Committee agreed that a consultation should be initiated by 
the end of 2020 with regards to speed limits on rural roads. 
When will this consultation commence? 

Answer 


